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Learning 

We have been double detectives this week. We have been learning about how to double and 
finding double numbers in lots of places. Some of us have been finding things double the 
length and double the weight. 

   

At home you can support this by learning recall of doubles and support a curiosity about 
numbers in the environment. 

Despite the weather, we have been developing our outside learning and have been making 
lots of obstacle courses and dinosaur lands. This will help us develop our team work and 
positional language. 

    

High 5 reading 

Thank you for your support with this. I can already see that the practise is making an 
impact on our fluency. Remember to write all of your reading skill sessions in the yellow 
book so that we can count up on Monday. The chidlren will be working towards a certificate 
but, of course, the real prize is their progress and enjoyment in reading as they see 
themselves develop. 

Have a look in the blue books for your latest fun project! 

Kind regards,                                 Sally Windmill 
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